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I’m writing in support of HB 2749. The St. John’s community needs a reliable 

emergency route. I have lived and owned a home in St. John’s for almost 20 years. I 

love it here. I would like to plan to stay here.  

I work in Northwest Portland. I worry so much about being separated from my 

daughter, pet and home, if and when we have a large magnitude earthquake. Please 

do what needs to be done to build the necessary updated infrastructure to keep this 

community connected to Portland. 

Thank you  

Kathryn Francis  


